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            Material/Equipment Delivery Update 
 

Background Information 
LA Sanitation and Environment, working in conjunction with the Bureau of Engineering, will construct the Hyperion 
Perimeter Road Improvement Project. The project will further stabilize the private hillside service road adjacent to the 
Hyperion Water Reclamation Plant. This project is very important in maintaining Hyperion’s access route around the 
facility for years to come. The City’s contractor is coordinating with the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power 
(LADWP) to access their service road adjacent to the Hyperion hillside service road. Additionally, the contractor has 
provided an update on their planned construction activities, as outlined below. 

 

Upcoming Construction Activities 
• Delivery of materials and equipment 

• Staging of materials and equipment on the Hyperion Perimeter Road 

• Installation of materials for the improvement of the Hyperion Perimeter Road 

Activity Timeline 
Delivery Dates:  Monday, August 15, 2022 – Tuesday, August 16, 2022 

Hours:  8:00am – 4:00pm 

Where:  Hyperion Water Reclamation Plant Perimeter Road via LADWP service road 

What to Expect 
• After deliveries are completed on Monday and Tuesday, contractor will install materials for road improvement 
• Future deliveries will be made as the contractor progresses through their construction; updates will be provided to 

the community as delivery schedules are confirmed 
• To maintain the safety of the contractor’s crew and the community, the LADWP service road adjacent to the 

Hyperion entrance gate will need to be intermittently restricted with temporary fencing during work hours to 
assist with deliveries and construction activities 

• Traffic control will be implemented and will include a flag person to assist with deliveries and with trucks accessing 
the LADWP and Hyperion service roads 

• Delivery trucks will enter and exit the LADWP service road via LADWP’s Scattergood Plant located off of 
Grand Avenue 

• Noise monitoring devices will be utilized throughout the project 
• Dust control measures will involve watering down Hyperion and LADWP service roads, as needed 
• Vibration is not expected, but may potentially occur 
• Residential streets are not impacted 
• Project map is on the back for reference 
• Schedule is subject to change due to weather and other unforeseen circumstances 

Our Partners 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As a covered entity under Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Los Angeles does not discriminate on the basis of disability and, upon request, will provide reasonable accommodation to ensure equal 
access to its programs, services and activities. 
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----------- = Hyperion Perimeter Road 

----------- = LADWP Service Road 
ORANGE STAR = Hyperion Gate Entrance 
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Contact Us 
Josh Melendez (213) 485-3221, joshua.melendez@lacity.org 
LASAN.CleanWater.Outreach@lacity.org 
After 5pm and weekends, LA Sanitation and Environment 24-Hour Customer Care Center: (800) 773-2489 
Follow LA Sanitation and Environment to stay updated with the latest news and events! 
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